
Update for Tidworth Area Board 

 

 

Update from 
 

Wiltshire Police 

Date of Area Board Meeting 
 

Monday 1 March 2021 

 

 

Headlines/Key Issues 
 

 

 Crime down 17% (compared Jan 2020) 
 

 

 Burglary down 36% - 8 month all time low 
 

 

 COVID-19 - Due to regular patrols by Officers there have been very few FPN tickets 
issued. Officers have been very robust in dealing with repeat offenders, this message 
has spread to the wider public and has had a very positive effect. 

 

 

 Only 6 incidents of Anti-Social Behaviour reported to Police for December and January. 
 
 

 2 areas of concern for drug use/dealing and these are Drummer Lane and Zouch Park. 
The Neighbourhood Policing Team are going to request streetlights be installed to 
attempt to alleviate the issue. A patrol strategy has been put in place. 

 

 Drug offences remains a priority for the Policing teams.  Following numerous successful 
warrants at the end of 2020 and targeted patrols there has been reduced activity from 
individuals and some evidence it has been displaced out of county. 
 
 

 

 
 


